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Please help and participate in this survey to rate the services and programs offered by T’it’q’et, your input is very important. 

Your input answering the survey questions will help us formulate plans for the future and provide suggestions on spending priorates related to Child and Family Services and Programs. 

You have more than a few options to participate in the survey; 
1. you may have received a survey in the mail, please fill this out and return in the postage-paid preaddressed envelope by March 31st 2025. 
2. Or, by scanning the QR code, that will bring you to the on-line survey to complete
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3. Or come by the T’it’q’et office and pick up a copy to fill in, and drop off in the sealed box provided in the office.
4. Another opportunity; there will be a surveyor accompanied by a T’it’q’et member going door to door during March 27 & 28 2025 to provide members the opportunity to fill the survey out in their home. 

The responses received will be compiled by an independent firm and presented to T’it’q’et. Results will also be available on the T’it’q’et website (www.titqet.org).  Respondents are guaranteed complete anonymity.

To show our appreciation we are also offering a prize draw.  If you wish, simply provide your name at the bottom of your completed survey and you will be entered to win one of three prizes: 

· $150 Visa Gift Card
· $100 Visa Gift Card
· $50 Visa Gift Card


Thank you in advance for your participation. T’it’q’et Council strive to make informed decisions that best meet the needs of all T’it’q’et Members.

If you have any questions regarding this survey please contact Franny Alec, T’it’q’et Project Manager at projectmgr@titqet.org.or    or Gail Kreiser Leech at execassist@titqet.org .
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